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From: No Name Given [mailto:nxtdoornabor@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 7:34 PM 
To: Bolin, Kim 
Subject: JANET PARKS vs MGE 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION  
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  

  
Janet Parks  (Complainant) vs Missouri Gas Energy (Respondent) 

  
File No.  GC-2011-0232  

  
  
  
  

                                                              December 31, 
2012 
  

  
  
Hello Kim and HAPPY NEW YEAR!  I am in remission, released from my 
treatments and back in the Kansas City area.  I still don't have a place 
to go home to due to the cold weather and no gas on at my home.  I am now 
living from place to place with relatives and friends.   
  
I have been contacting attorneys to represent me in all of this.  Due to 
the holidays, I haven't been able to secure an appointment with one.  I'm 
sure that things should be getting back to normal and I will be getting 
some call backs.  I am asking that I am given a continuance to be able to 
meet with attorneys to find the one that will best represent me. 
  
None of this has been easy for me by not being home and having the 
priority of fighting for my life.  I had some very low times as far as my 
health was concern.  But by the grace of God I'm still here.  Here and 
ready to put my life back in order by first of all returning to my own 
home rather than going from place to place like a homeless person. I want 
to sleep in my own bed rather than a friend or relatives sofa. 
  
This is the last continuance that I expect to ask for.  So, please allow 
this one. I will have an attorney to contact you with our 
intentions. Until that time I continue representing myself and will stay 
in touch.  Hopefully, I will have an attorney within a week or two. 
  
Thank you very much, 
Janet Kimberly Drive 
Belton, Missouri, 64012   


